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Our thanks to Taryn (Terri) Wiskirchen and Donald Logue for donating a cedar wood 
replica of the USS Elokomin (AO-55).  The replica was made by their father, Marvin 
H. Logue during WWII while he was serving on the USS Elokomin.  The model was 
carved out of a single piece of cedar. 

Marvin Logue was born on Christmas Day, 12/25/28 in DeLand, Florida in a house 
that was located just across the street from the current DeLand Naval Air Station 
Museum historic house.  He graduated from DeLand High School in 1947 and served 
in the United States Naval Reserve from 1947-1950.  After his service, he returned to 
Daytona Beach with his wife Aldorae.  He owned Logue Construction until his          
retirement in 2004.  He passed away on Veterans Day, November 11, 2012.    
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We were happy to welcome the family of the late Jack and Edyth Jarvis for a  recent visit to 
the museum.  John Jarvis (son), Jill Jarvis Rogers (daughter), Stephanie Trese 
(granddaughter) and Charles Jarvis (son).  Chief Jack Jarvis was one of the first Naval    
officers assigned to set up the DeLand Naval Air Station in 1942 to  receive personnel.  He 
and Edyth Larweth Jarvis met in DeLand and were married at the DNAS Chapel.  The     
family stands in front of the new Love & War display under a beautiful flag quilt made by 
Jill in honor of her parents.  Both John and Charles and two other brothers had a full career 
in the U.S. Navy.  Many great family memories are on display at the DNAS Museum. 

Congratulations to DeLand Mayor Bob   
Apgar as he retires after serving as Mayor 
for the past 21 years.   

The DeLand Naval Air Station Museum  
volunteers thank him for his many years of 
support of our efforts to save the museum 
and preserve our local military history.  
Bob attended every important event at the 
museum over the past 27 years,              
including always starting our great Big 
Band Dance fundraiser events. 

THANK YOU BOB 

ENJOY YOUR RETIREMENT!! 
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The DNAS Museum is an all volunteer museum and we rely 100% on     
Community  Support.  You can support the museum by renewing your   
membership.  Even if you can’t participate, please consider becoming a  
supporting member, make a donation through our website 
www.delandnavalairmuseum.org or mail a donation to DNAS Museum, 910 
Biscayne Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32724.   CONSIDER END OF YEAR TAX    
DEDUCTION.  Use  AmazonSmile orders to benefit DNAS Museum.  Go to 
Amazonsmile and login to your existing account, choose DeLand Naval Air 
Station Museum as your charity and the museum will receive a cash credit 
from your purchase.  It’s easy and a great way to support the museum. 
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WELCOME TO 

DeLAND, FLA 

A Preserve America 

City 

 

Public tours are on Wednesday and 
Saturday mornings from 8:00 AM—
Noon (Last Tour at 11:00 AM.)  
Large Groups & ECHO Ranger 
please call or email for                 
appointment  to schedule            
volunteer tour guides.  Arrive Early 


